
Remco Executive Board Summary 
 
 

The REMCo executive board met on March 7, 2006 at Brickhaven Library, NC State 
University. Pictures of the Executive board were taken for the newsletter. Jamane Yeager 
shared notes from the NCLA Executive board meeting. 
 
Gerald Holmes discussed the REMCo’ budget.   And that he would represent REMCO on 
the NCLA membership committee. The Ad-Hoc committee on diversity study is being 
summarized for the executive committee and NCLA. The Newsletter is in the process of 
being published.  
 
 Brainstormed on ideas for Hickory, and next meeting scheduled for June and will be a 
conference call meeting. 
 


